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Reminder
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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SE RETARY
> ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
' Secretariat Complex, Port Blair

P Port Blair, Dated the v/ o g 2011
1

o
The Commissioner-cum-Secretary (FPWD)/ UD
i & Chief Engineer

% L ) Andaman Public Works Department \ - ‘\ =l } 2'
— A&N Administration i (L P S
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i\ ’O)IUQ Sub:- C/o buildings at Strait Island and Jarawa Ward at Baratang-reg. i E
Sir,

With reference to your letter no: WS/9-3/CE/2010-11 dated 4t March 2011 I am
to state that during the meeting of Exectitive Eouncil of AAJVS held on 12% August
2014 at Raj Niwas under the Chairmanship of Hon'ble Lt. Governor, it was decided

U"z 7that:-
AAJVS shall convey the cancellation of construction of sea wall at Strait Island and
staff quarters at Dugong Creek to APWD. APWD shall utilize these funds for construction of
retaining wall at Strait Island and toe wall / retaining wall for Jarawa Ward PHC Baratang. The
balance amount shall be refunded to AAJVS.”

As resolved during the meeting, AAJVS has conveyed cancellation of c/o sea

. wall at Strait island and staff quarters at Dugong Creek. The EE,.MID has refunded the
anutilized amount of ¥ 42,61,837/- but the unutilized amount as decided in the
@ Executive Council meeting of AAJVS for the cancellation work of sea wall at Strait
“ island for T 168.00 lakhs lying with the Executive Engineer, CD-I, APWD, Port Blair is

yet to be refunded.

As resolved during the Executive Council meeting held on 12® August 2015
your are requested to utilize an amount of R 24,50,366/ _out of R 168.00 lakhs for c/o
retaining wall and toe wall for Jarawa ward at PHC Baratang Complex and retaining
wall at Strait Island and refund the balance unspent amount to this Office for
adjustment of the account outstanding against your department. It is to mention here
that the CAG audit had mentioned serious observations on this issue in their report
during Audit of AAJVS accounts

You are therefore requested to look into the matter and direct Officers concerned

to implement the decision of the Executive Council meeting at the earliest.
Yours faithfully

Executive Secretary
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Copy to:-
1. The Executive Engineer, C¥D-1, APWD, Port Blair for information please
2 The Executive Engineer, C¥D-I, APWD, Rangat for information please
3. File concerned /

Executive Secretary
AAJVS
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